
 

  

STATE OF VERMONT 

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

 

Case No. 24-     - AN  

Petition of Vermont Transco LLC and 

Vermont Electric Power Company, Inc. for a 

certificate of public good, pursuant to 

30 V.S.A. § 248, for the replacement and 

removal of structures on the VELCO K24-5 

Line in Waterbury, Vermont 

 

 

CERTIFICATION RE: DEVELOPMENT OF LIST OF ADJOINING LANDOWNERS 

 

 This certification is submitted on behalf of Petitioner Vermont Transco LLC and 

Vermont Electric Power Company, Inc. (together “VELCO”) in connection with the 45-day 

Advance Submission for VELCO’s Petition requesting the Vermont Public Utility Commission 

(“Commission”) issue a Certificate of Public Good, pursuant to 30 V.S.A. § 248, authorizing the 

replacement and removal of structures on the VELCO K24-5 Line in the Town of Waterbury, 

Vermont (the “Project”).  Pursuant to Commission Rule 5.402(A), between October 14 and 24, 

2024, adjoining landowners for the above-referenced Project were identified by reviewing the 

online Vermont Center for Geographic Information database and an in email conversation with 

Karen Petrovic, Waterbury Town Clerk and Treasurer, in which the abutter list was approved as 

complete and accurate. Between October 14 and 24, 2024, I verified with the Town of Waterbury 

that the list of adjoining landowners developed using the above-referenced online database 

provides accurate and current information regarding parcel ownership within the municipality.  

The list of adjoining landowners is included in the Certificate of Service submitted to the 

Commission concurrently with this certification and the Advance Submission for this Project. 

  



 

  

Dated at Rutland, Vermont this 29th day of October, 2024. 

 

VERMONT TRANSCO LLC AND  

VERMONT ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY, INC. 

 

By:  

MARINA VITAGLIANO 

VELCO Real Estate & ROW Specialist 

            366 Pinnacle Ridge Road 

Rutland, VT 05701 

802.770.6292  

mvitagliano@velco.com 
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